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Newsletter – 4th April 2025 

   

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to all parents that attended our Easter 
celebration yesterday at All Saints Church. I thought 
the children performed fabulously bringing a lovely 
church to life with song, poetry and thoughtful and 
reflective readings at this special time. My thanks to 
the teachers, parents and of course the pupils for the 
hard work and efforts to make the occasion such a 
success. This was quickly followed by myself and 
Reverend Barbara able to judge the Easter Egg design 
competition, such amazing designs, the decisions were 
really tough, my congratulations to all. 
 
All children were rewarded for their hard work and 
dedication over the term with an Easter Egg hunt and 
rewarded with an egg, a lovely end to a fun filled term 
of learning. 
 
My thanks to the parents that attended our first 
informal coffee and chat on Wednesday. Further date 
will be planned for the summer term. 
 
On behalf of all the staff here at School, I wish everyone 
a peaceful and relaxing Easter holiday, enjoying time 
together with family and friends. We look forward to 
welcoming all pupils back to school on Tuesday 
22nd April. Thank you for your continued help and 
support, it is truly valued. 
 
Have a very happy Easter. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Rob Lakin  
Interim Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National expectation 97% 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Values for Life: Service 

 

British Values:  Democracy 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 

 Spofforth 

Year 
Group 

This 
week 

Last 
Week 

Reception 92.59% 93.40% 

Year 1 92.11% 94.74% 

Year 2 88.64% 87.12% 

Year 3 96.57% 98.04% 

Year 4 99.24% 96.97% 

Year 5 95.56% 95.56% 

Year 6 89.74% 95.51% 

 

Our Worship Themes 
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Summer Term 

22nd April  School re-opens 

1st May Class 4 Sharing assembly 2:50pm 

5th May Closed Bank Holiday Monday 

7th May Class 3 sharing assembly 2:50pm 

W/C 12th May Year 6 SATs week 

15th May  Class 2 sharing assembly 2:50pm 

22nd May Class 1 sharing assembly 2:50pm 

23rd May Class 2 Tropical World Trip 

23rd May Break up 3.20pm 

Half Term 

3rd 5th 6th June Year 6 ‘Bikeability’ 

9th June Class 4 Parent workshop 2:50pm 

12th June Sports Day 9:30am-12:00 

16th June Class 3 Parent workshop 2:50pm 

19th June Reserve date for Sports Day 

23rd June  Class 2 Parent workshop 2:50pm 

26th June Class photographs 

30th June Class 1 Parent workshop 9:10am 

10th July Federation transition morning 

18th July Year 6 Leavers Service 1:30pm 
Break up 2.30pm 

18th July  Spoffest at the Cricket Club 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Movie Night 

On Wednesday we had an amazing movie night in 
aid of Open Arms Malawi we had sweets, popcorn 
and drinks and we watched Moana 2. Everybody 
loved it and school council enjoyed helping sell 
tickets, popcorn and guiding children to their 
seats. 
 
We raised a grand total of £263 and school council 
would like to thank everyone for joining our movie 
night and supporting Open Arms Malawi. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

 

General School News 
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Easter Garden 

Class one made their own Easter garden in the 
sunshine after reading the story 'Puddles and the 
Happy Easter Day'. 

 

 

 
 

 

Rise and Shine  

 

If you would like to register your child for a place at 
Rise and Shine Breakfast Club, at Spofforth, please 
contact Sharon on 07841 615845 or email:  
sharon1932@live.co.uk 

Junior Cricket at Spofforth Cricket Club 

Calling all young cricketers! Junior Cricket at Spofforth 
Cricket Club is open to all children from Year 1 and up. 
Training starts on Friday, 18th April at 6 PM, weather 
permitting. No need to book—just turn up and have 
fun! Adults are also welcome to join our senior cricket 
teams. Stay updated by following us on Facebook and 

Instagram. See you on the pitch! 🏏 

All Stars at Follifoot Cricket Club 

 

 

Community News 
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